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Thomas Dayspring MD, FACP, director of the North Jersey Institute of Menopausal Lipidology and a Clinical 

Assistant Professor of Medicine at New Jersey Medical School, has recently been awarded Fellow status with 

the National Lipid Association (NLA). The NLA is a nonprofit, multidisciplinary medical society with over 

3,500 members dedicated to reducing the morbidity and mortality from dyslipidemia and strengthening 

cardiovascular disease prevention.  

 

Dr, Dayspring joins the select few physicians and allied heathcare professionals from across the nation who 

have achieved this important credential. The NLA awards Fellow status to those physicians and allied heathcare 

professionals who have distinguished themselves amongst their colleagues and who have satisfied the 

requirements established by the NLA for such recognition. Dr. Dayspring is also certified by the American 

Board of Internal Medicine and is a certified Menopause Practitioner by the North American Menopause 

Society (NCMP). 

 

To obtain Fellow status with the NLA, an NLA member must be in good standing with the organization, 

hold a professional degree, be nominated by at least two persons familiar with his or her practice, be recognized 

by peers for important contributions to the field of clinical lipidology, and have demonstrated a significant 

commitment to the NLA at the national or regional level. Upon approval by the NLA board of directors, 

accepted Fellows of the NLA may append their names with the title, “FNLA.” 

For more information on dyslipidemia and the field of lipidology, or to find a certified lipidologist, visit 

www.lipid.org.  
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